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" SOLOMON P. ORTIZ

27TH DISTRICT, TEXAS

CONGRESS OF THE UNITED STATES
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
Washington, D.C. 20515

October 30, 1989

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright St.
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector,

I would 1ike to take this opportunity to congratulate you
for being honored by the Midwest Northeast Voter Registration
Education Project.

Recognition for your dedicated services to the community is
certainly long overdue. I know that the Hispanic communities
that you have helped over the years have greatly benefitted from
your hard work and dedication.

Your support and friendship has always meant a great deal to
me. If there is any way that I may ever be of assistance to you,
please do not hesitate to let me know.

Once again, congratulations and best wishes.

With kindest personal regards, I am

Singkerely,

éﬁﬁz P. ORTIZ

Member of Congress
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